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Hill and Moor Parish Council 
 

   

Newsletter 
 

Spring 2018 
 

 
Welcome to the Spring newsletter. In the past 3 months the Parish Council 
have set a budget for the new financial year which starts in April, put 
together the final arrangements in order for us to be able to move forward 
with placing an order for the perimeter path, responded to a number of 
contentious planning applications, finalised the purchase of the telephone 
box and continued to gather information regarding costs in order to put 
together a bid for funding to Wychavon District Council for provision of a 
nature trail, lighting from the car park along the path leading to the Village 
Hall and benches. 
 
Your Parish Council has, for the moment, decided not to commit to any 
events on the field as we need to proceed with the path within the next 3 to 
4 months as there is a particular time frame as to when the funds, kindly 
donated by Severn Waste, need to be spent. 
 
Finally, can I bring to your attention the Annual Parish meeting which is 
being held on Thursday 19th of April. This meeting is an opportunity for 
residents to come along and hear about the work of the Parish Council and 
to meet the Parish Councillors and our County and District Councillor, Liz 
Tucker and raise matters of concern. 
 
 
 Mike Yarnold  
 Chair of the Parish Council  
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Bonfire and Fireworks display 
The Parish Council is proposing to have the annual bonfire and fireworks 
display on Saturday 3rd November thanks to Hannah Malins agreeing to 
organise the event and David Bruce agreeing to manage the Firework 
display. 
 

However, for the event to go ahead, we need to be sure we have sufficient 
volunteers to help out with preparations for the day: building the bonfire, 
putting up the marquee, marshalling at the event, and help clearing up on 
the following day. In addition we would be very grateful for help with some 
of the admin such as helping organise delivery of pallets for the bonfire. If 
you are able to volunteer a couple of hours of your time, please let us know 
as soon as possible so that arrangements can be made for the event well in 
advance.  
 

WITHOUT VOLUNTEERS WE CAN NOT GUARANTEE THAT THE EVENT WILL 
TAKE PLACE 
 

Please let us know if you can help - contact Jo Adams (Parish Clerk) or any of 
the councillors. Contact details are on the back of this newsletter. 
 

Parish Games 

This year is the 40th anniversary of the Parish Games. The Games started in 
1978, and the aim of the Games remains the same today: to offer all 
residents of the Wychavon District the opportunity to participate in active 
sports and pub games. 
 

Hill and Moor Parish has competed in the Games for a number of years. This 
year Matt Kimberley, landlord of the Chestnut Tree Pub, has taken on the 
mantle of organising our participation in the Games. 
 

There are two types of competition: 
 

One Day Events: Angling (22.09.18); Bell Boating (23.06.18); Bowls 
(16.09.18); Cross Country (18.07.18); Men's 5-a-side Football (01.07.18); 
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Pétanque (22.07.18); Rounders (08.07.18); Junior and Senior Table Tennis 
(07.10.18). 
 
Knock-Out Events: Crib; Ladies' Darts; Men's Darts; Dominoes; Pool; Skittles. 
These start in August and continue through to their finals which are held in 
the Autumn. 
 
Matt would like to hear from residents who would like to participate in any 
of the events but particularly he is looking for participants for Bell Boating, 
Cross Country, Pétanque, Rounders and Junior Table Tennis in the One Day 
Events and Dominoes and Pool for the Knock Out Events.  
 
Just call round to the Chestnut Tree Pub to speak to Matt or call him on 
01386 860380. 
 

 

The  
Annual Parish Meeting  

will be held on 
 

Thursday 19th April 2018  
at 7pm 

at 
Lower Moor Village Hall 

 

This is your opportunity to: 

• Meet your councillors & ask them questions  

• Find out what’s going on in your village  
 

All welcome 
 

Complimentary tea, coffee and biscuits served from 6.30pm 
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Your Parish Councillors 
 

Councillors 
Mike Yarnold (Chairman) 07891 715923    mike.yarnold@btinternet.com 
Paul Jeanes (Vice-Chair) 01386 860934    paulalijeanes@gmail.com 
Tony Betteridge  07927 653457    tony.betteridge@outlook.com 
Mrs Alison Jeanes  01386 860934    paulalijeanes@gmail.com 
David Saunders           07977 499643   david@dssalesmanagement.com 
Vacancy 
Vacancy 
  
District & County Councillor 
Elizabeth Tucker    01386 462441  ltucker@worcestershire.gov.uk 
  
Parish Clerk 
Mrs Jo Adams   
Tel / Text / WhatsApp: 07795 608892, landline 01386 554305 
Email: hillandmoor@yahoo.co.uk 
Write to: The Clerk, Hill and Moor Parish Council, 43A High Street, Pershore, 
WR10 1EU 
 

Please feel free to contact one of the Parish Councillors or the Parish Clerk if 
you have any questions, queries or concerns about local issues and they will 
try to help.  
 

Meetings take place on the first Thursday of the month at 7pm at Lower 
Moor Village Hall, Cherry Orchard Road and are open to the public. There is 
an opportunity to ask questions although you can just attend if you like.  
 

For agendas and minutes of meetings, you can visit our website – just 
Google “Hill and Moor Parish Council” and click on the top link.  
 

To join our mailing list email the clerk at hillandmoor@yahoo.co.uk 
 

 

 

                                                                                          

Like our Facebook page to find out 
what’s going on in your parish 
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